
 

 

Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Education 

Region XVIII, Negros Island Region 

DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL 

Bindoy 1 District 

 

 

Memorandum No.5,s.2017 

 

 

 

TO                                :  All School Heads and Bindoy1 Elem. and Secondary Teachers 

                                           

FROM                          :   Henriquito C. Tepacia, Dev. Ed. D. 

                                                  District Supervisor 

                                                  

SUBJECT                    :   TRAINING OF TEACHERS ON TEACHING WITH  

                                           TEACHNOLOGY. 

                                   

                                                                        

 

DATE                          :    January 07, 2017  

 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Mam., 

                In line with the Teaching with technology and availability of ICT package in 

every school all school heads and teachers are directed to attend a one-day training workshop on  

January 14 and 21, 2017 at BCS, first batch along the highway school, 2nd batch hinterland 

schools. 

      

 

                                                       

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HENRIQUITO C. TEPACIA, Dev. Ed. D. 

                                                                                      District Supervisor 

 


